
To whom it may concern 

I wish to give my wholehearted support to MLA Paul Girvan’s Severe Fetal Impairment Abortion 

{Amendment } Bill. As an allegedly modern democratic society I find it beyond belief that certain 

unborn children do not have a right to life simply because they have a disability. Abortion of babies 

on the ground of disability is out of keeping with our inclusive society. As a result of the  abortion 

mechanism that was forced on us by Westminster in 2019 babies can be aborted up to birth for such 

disabilities as  Down’s Syndrome, club foot or cleft palate. This makes  a mockery of discrimination 

laws – an unborn baby judged to have a disability does not have the same legal protection as other  

babies deemed to be “perfect”. 


